
STUDENT BULLETIN

May lip, I96I4.

There will be softball practice at 6:30, Any 
fellows who are interested should meet at the 
gym at that time.

Freshmen Boat Cruise tickets are on sale now 
in the Administration Building. Tickets are 
$,50 for freshmen, $1.00 for Freshmen dates, 
and $2.00 for non-freshmen. You must have 
yours by Thursday afternoon.

If anyone is interested in attending the 
Overseas Careers Conference on May 23, 1961p, 
at Seattle Pacific College, he should get 
a registration blank from the Administration 
Office.


